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Diary Dates 

September                                                     

5th & 6th Inset days                                                  

7th  First day of Autumn Term 1 

End of term & Summer Fete thanks 

As another academic year finishes, we would like 

to send a huge thanks to the children for working 

hard this year and adapting to changing            

circumstances as we all learned to live with Covid. 

It has been a successful year and we are delighted 

that we were able to get back to ‘normal’ with class trips, residentials, swimming & cycling        

alongside the classroom and outdoor learning. Best wishes for a very happy summer for you all—  

we hope the children find time to keep up their reading (don’t forget the Padstow School Summer 

Reading Challenge!) as well as relaxing, seeing friends & family and enjoying Cornwall! 

Yesterday afternoon saw a hugely successful Summer Fete organized by our PTFA. After a long 

time when we weren’t able to hold events such as these, it was wonderful to all gather together as a 

community to celebrate the end of the year and raise funds for the PTFA. The atmosphere was        

incredible and it was brilliant to see the children having so much fun! We are very grateful to the 

dedicated PTFA committee and everyone else who donated their time to run stalls & bake delicious 

cakes and those who donated prizes for the raffles, and of course those who attended the Fete and 

donated money for the activities. On behalf of the whole school, we thank you all. As of this      

morning, the total raised was an astounding £2,500, the highest amount ever raised! The PTFA 

are currently fundraising to build a trim trail in the grounds of the school, for all the children to       

enjoy. This money will make a big contribution towards that fundraising target. Well done PTFA! 

Kate Whitford, Head of School. 

Goodbye to our Year 6 Leavers 

It’s been an emotional last few days of term saying goodbye 

to our Year 6s. We hope they have  enjoyed their final few 

days, with play performances, a sea safari boat trip and the 

Leavers’ Assembly. We need to thank Padstow Sealife Safaris 

and Stein’s Fish & Chips for their wonderful evening on       

Friday and we wish all our Leavers the very best of luck on 

the next step of their learning journey. 

Goodbye Mrs Wilson 

On Friday, the school gathered to say goodbye to Mrs Wilson. Having been 

here for 10 years, she will be much missed by the children and staff alike. 

We wish her all the best for the future! 



Most Improved Pupils Summer Term 2022 

Awarded by Teachers: 

Nursery:        Sienna & Josh 

Puffin:  YR: Esme & William 

   Y1: Joey & Oliver M 

Kittiwake:  Y1: Isabella & Reuben 

   Y2: Dora & Eddie 

Oystercatcher: Y3: Heidi & Sam 

   Y4: Mabel & Lucas 

Cormorant:  Y4: Emilia & Matthew 

   Y5: Olivia & Maks 

Curlew:  Y6: Zoe & Taylor  

Awarded by Mrs Whitford: 

Nursery:  Clemmy & Huey 

Puffin:  YR: Fern, Beau & Isaac 

   Y1: Albert 

Kittiwake:  Y1: Paige 

   Y2: Beatrice & Harry M 

Oystercatcher: Y3: Esme & Orlando 

   Y4: Lily J & Lucas 

Cormorant:  Y4: Lyla 

   Y5: Ella & Max 

Curlew:  Y5: Kieran 

   Y6: Phoebe & Tony 

These winners were all celebrated at this morning’s joyful Summer Term celebration assembly. 


